
 

 

J1-20/1/2022-APJCNT/452                                                 29th September 2025 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

With reference to the Interview for the position of Manager – Training and Development (on Contract) in the 

Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam Centre for Policy Research & Analysis of the Institute conducted on 22nd September 2025, 

the Selection Committee did not find any candidate suitable for the position.  

 

This is issued with the approval of the Director in-Charge.   

 

 

 

 

     Sd/- 
Col. Dinesh Adhikari 

Chief Administrative Officer  
 

Copy to: 

1. Director in-Charge, IIM Shillong - for kind information. 

2. Senior Manager (IT Infrastructure), IIM Shillong - to upload on the website of the institute. 


